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March 21, 2011

Memorandum Memorializing Ex Parte Communication

To: expartecommunications@hg.doe.gov (sent via email)

On March 14, 2011, representatives of Exelon Generation Company, LLC and Exelon Nuclear
Partners (referred to collectively as “Exelon”) met with staff of the U.S. Department of Energy
to discuss Exelon’s November 30, 2011 comments and its position in response to the
Department of Energy’s Notice of Inquiry (July 27, 2010 at 75 Fed. Reg. 43945) seeking
comments to assist in the development of regulations pertaining to Section 934 of the Energy
Independence and Security Act of 2007 (“Act”), 42 U.S.C. § 17373. Section 934 addresses how
the United States will meet its obligations under the Convention on Supplementary
Compensation for Nuclear Damage (“CSC”).

The following individuals attended the meeting:

Representing the Department of Energy:
Sophia Angelini
Anita Capoferri
Ben McRae
Sean Tyson

Representing Exelon:
Tamra Domeyer
Michael Kolodner
Kevin Stepanuk

Respectfully submitted,
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Tamra Domeyer
Assistant General Counsel, Exelon
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